

Stuart Carlton

Corporate Director - Children and Young People's Service

Andrew Dixon

Strategic Planning Manager County Hall, Northallerton North Yorkshire, DL7 8AE

Contact: William Burchill / Jill Wilson Tel: 01609 532644 / 01609 534825

Fax: 01609 797141

E-mail: William.burchill@northyorks.gov.uk

28th February 2018 Web: www.northyorks.gov.uk

Dear Colleague

Your ref:

Our ref: WB/JW/NH

ADMISSION POLICY AND PUBLISHED ADMISSION NUMBER 2019/2020

I write further to my letter dated 16 October 2017 relating to the consultation on the Admission Arrangements for 2019/2020.

The Admission Arrangements for 2019/2020 including Admission Policies for Community and Voluntary Controlled Primary and Secondary Schools and for Nursery Schools and schools with nursery or pre-reception classes, Published Admission Numbers and the Co-ordinated Admission Arrangements including North Yorkshire Selection Testing Scheme were determined by the County Council on 21 February 2018.

The full report including all appendices submitted to the Executive and County Council are available via the electronic red bag (cyps.lnfo).

Turning to the Published Admission Number, a limit of 15 for Reception admissions has been set for the **2019/2020** academic year and will be published on the North Yorkshire County Council website.

Should you have any queries on any aspect of admission arrangements for 2019/2020 we will be happy to assist. Please contact William Burchill on 01609 532644 or email: william.burchill@northyorks.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

William Burchill Admissions Manager

Headteacher - Langton Primary School